City Newsletter

From City Hall November 2014

Winter Garbage Service

Expect a few changes

Our refuse collection truck has served us well for close to 10 years. How much more time we get out of it (equitably) is anyone's guess but we should plan on replacing it in five to seven years. In order to do so, we have to account for the depreciation on the vehicle as an expense of the garbage enterprise, budget for it and structure our rates so that we are able to put a certain amount in savings, every year, for the replacement of the truck. The Coffman Cove City Council, in pursuit of this goal, approved a resolution instituting a garbage collection rate increase of roughly 15%. On January 1 of 2015, the following garbage rates will become effective:

\$11 per 32 gallon garbage can \$13 per 55 gallon garbage can

\$15 per 64 gallon garbage can

\$63 per 2 yard dumpster

\$94 per 3 yard dumpster

\$28 dumpster monthly rental fee

\$11 dumpster delivery fee

Post Office Tidings

With the Holiday Season upon us and limited space at the Coffman Cove Post Office, we ask that you pick up your packages often. Thank you.

Fire Department Tidings

Be safe! The winter season is upon us so please make sure your chimney gets cleaned, your smoke detectors have fresh batteries and fire extinguishers are full and handy.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

CITY OF COFFMAN COVE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

CITY HALL
DECEMBER 16TH, 6:45 p.m. @ CITY HALL
AGENDA T.B.D.

CITY OF COFFMAN COVE COUNCIL WORKSHOP

DECEMBER 2ND @ 6:00 P.M. CITY HALL

HOWARD VALENTINE CHRISTMAS BREAK

DECEMBER 12TH – JANUARY 5TH

Library Tidings

Congratulations to winners of the 2014 Summer Reading Program:

Dayna Jo Johnson

Alex Price Chuck King

Also, calling all Books! Please return all overdue library books to the library. Volunteers are working to match computer collection records to what is on the shelves. Thank you.

Christmas Giving

Stop by City Hall or the Riggin Shack to purchase canned King Salmon for Holiday Giving. King Salmon is \$7 a can, White King is \$10 a can and they can be easily shipped in a flat rate postage box available at the mail room. All proceeds help support the Fish Enhancement Program.